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24" June, 2025

To the padel community, members, and board,

We are glad to announce that our next General Assembly will take place before the end of
September, 2025, in Nairobi.

The meeting will serve as an important platform to reflect on our progress, align on
priorities, and set the course for the future of padel in Kenya.

PROVISIONAL AGENDA:

1.  Opening remarks and welcome

2. Approval of the previous General Assembly minutes

3. Presentation of the annual report and financial statement

4. Plans for upcoming national championships

5.  Development pathways: juniors, women, and masters’ categories
6. Strategic partnerships and sponsorship opportunities

7. AOB

We look forward to your active participation and valuable contributions as we continue
building a strong and inclusive padel community in Kenya.

Kind regards,

Kenya Padel Federation

@ www.kenyapadelfederation.com “' kenyapadelfederation@gmail.com

F N
P. O Box 42993 -00100, Nairobi @ Opp St. George's Girls off Dennis Pritt Rd,

Kilimani, Nairobi.




